
Submitter: James  McLoughlin 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Commerce and Consumer 
Protection 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3020 

I read a testimony supporting HB3020 by the humane society reference the Tijuana 

track Caliente. This entire testimony is riddled with false information in an effort to 

scare readers into support. I find this incredibly unprofessional. I also would like to 

notate that referencing caliente as a race track (in comparison to Wheeling Island or 

Mardi Gras) is downright wrong. There is nothing acceptable about Tijuana. The US 

embassy advises against travel there. So please don’t use that track as a 

benchmark.  

 

Australian greyhound tracks are considered the top benchmark for true racing and 

safety.  

 

I am suggesting adding additional tracks to Oregon based ADWs 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration.  

 


